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Fargo South High School announces Mr. Cameron Dockter is stepping down as head boys’ 

track and field coach for the Bruins, a position he has held since 2019 and from 2011 to 2017.  

 

Mr. Dockter finished the 2024 season as the East Region and the North Dakota Boys Track and 

Field Coach of the Year. The Bruins 4 X 200 Relay team of Jaylen Runnels, A.J. Moore, Justin 

Zulu, and Austin Zulu set a state record while winning the event at the State meet this year. The 

Bruins also had the state champion 4 X 400 Relay team and finished in fifth place at the State meet 

after finishing in second place at the East Region meet. Mr. Dockter was also the 2015 East 

Region and North Dakota Boys Track and Field Coach of the Year.   

 

Mr. Dockter was an assistant football coach and assistant track and field coach at South High for 

more than 20 years. He has been a teacher in the Fargo Public Schools for more than20 years and 

has retired from teaching as well.   

 

Fargo South High School Activities Coordinator Mike Beaton states “Mr. Dockter created 

positive relationships with his athletes by going above and beyond to help them both as athletes 

and as people. The impact he had on the lives of students and athletes in his career as a teacher 

and a coach of football and track and field is immeasurable. I thank him for all he has done for 

our students and South High.” 

 

The search for Mr. Dockter’s replacement will begin immediately.      


